
Friday 21th December 2018 

Coming to school is important. Each week we will award a certificate to the class with the best attendance 
and the class with the most awards at the end of each term will receive a treat. You must ring school and 

inform school on the first day of absence. 
Attendance Winners of the Week. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Congratulation to our 4 100% attendance winners who won a £5 Asda gift voucher for them and a £25 
Asda gift voucher for their parents. Y3 Daisy Chambers; Y4 Macy Finn; Y5 Gracie Moore and Y6 Jayden 
Allon. 
There will be a special assembly after Christmas for children who have achieved 100% attendance – 
more to follow. 

SCHOOLS CLOSES ON FRIDAY 21ST DECEMBER 2018 AND RE-OPENS ON MONDAY 7TH JANUARY 
2019. 

£172 WAS RAISED FOR SAVE THE CHILDREN BY COMING TO SCHOOL IN A CHRISTMAS JUMPER 
AND DONATING £1. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT. 

THERE HAVE BEEN SEVERAL OUTBREAKS OF HEADLICE IN SCHOOL. PLEASE BE VIGILANT AND 
CHECK YOUR CHILD’S HAIR REGULARLY. 

 

 

Autumn Term Events 

7.1.19 RETURN TO SCHOOL 
 

8.1.19 9am Kidsafe assembly for Y3 and Y5 parents. 
 

14.1.19 100% attendance assembly 
 

W/E 7.12.18. 
4NW 

98.46%  
Well done! 

 

Merry Christmas and A Happy 

New Year from Mrs Collinson 

and everyone at Biddick Hall 

Junior School. 


